GENERAL MEETING

31st May 2011

Minutes
Meeting opened at 7.30pm

Present -  Ronni Galeb (U6), Dean Docker (7W), Mary Ayoub (7W), Matt Hardy (7R), Frank Skiller (8 - committee), Hamid Frangie (U8), Sam Tuzcuoglu (9R), Ian Warwick (10 – GDSFA rep), Greg Wark (11 - secretary), Phil Rafter (RC1 – NSWCFA rep), Peter Warwick (President), Dorothy Warwick (canteen), Darren McGuire (13).
Apologies – Tom List (13, 9W – club coach), Luke McFadden (12)

1. Review of Lapathon

Feedback from parents seems overwhelmingly positive – well organised, good fun.

Attendance was very good.

BBQ raised over $300

Raffle was well supported – raising $900

Lapathon sponsorships well supported by 11s, 8s, 13s raising over $800 (approx).  Money is still coming in but some teams seem not to have understood or haven’t returned money – with some teams not providing a single dollar in fundraising despite having a whole team there on the night.  

Overall a success reaching target of $2000 but could have been better.

Will be passed over to 2012 committee (including new fundraising coordinator) to decide on 2012 fundraising options.

2. Team matters

Each team management reported on any matters concerning teams.  

7 Whites, 6s and 10s have had players drop out.

8s have one player not wanting to play – but still playing, management to investigate because we have one player on the reserve list for this team.

7 whites have added a player

6s have added a player

10s struggling for numbers – borrowing different players from 8s and 9s each week – this is working but not ideal

12s, 11s, 9 Reds – winning respective competitions.

9 Whites, 8s – running second at present

A group of under 14s who played many years with the club returned to represent the club at last weekend’s Kings 7s tournament – winning undefeated!

3. Updates from NSWCFA and reminders


Please remind all parents – no alcohol or smoking at grounds


Reminders about player behaviour


Alerted coaches and managers to be clear with their roles.  Managers (and other parents) should not be coaching teams, yelling at players etc.  This is confusing and distressing for players.  Coaches coach – managers organise.



Please ensure all results and match reports are emailed to the secretary by 6.30pm Saturday night  - this has not been happening reliably
4. Six a side

Six a side takes place June Long Weekend – jnrs Sat 11th, snrs Monday 13th 

The following entries are in – 6s, 7s x2, 8s x 2, 9s x 3, 10s, 11s x2

Need to know snr entries.

Please ensure you know who is available – how many.  We can share players around to ensure as many children as possible get to participate but the team that starts the day must finish the day together – no swapping during the day.  

7 players per team – substitution allowed but no interchange

GDSFA has a game at Everley on the Monday – Greg to follow up

Meeting closed at 8.40pm

